Selectmen's Meeting

March 13, 1989

Present were Selectmen Olson, Mansfield, Dodge and secretary

Selectmen reviewed warrant and budget in preparation for 1989 Town Meeting.

The Selectmen voted 2 to 1 with Selectmen Dodge and Olson supporting Article #17-1989 (To discontinue a section of Class VI road from the end of the maintained portion of Pine Road to a point approx. 1900' westward, provided it remains open for emergency use.) and Selectmen Mansfield voting not to support.

Selectmen signed weekly checks.

Meeting adjourned 12PM

Respectfully submitted Linda L. Sizemore

Lisp